Belvedere Family Church: Ambassador for Peace Appointment Ceremony

Julia Okamoto
November 9, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Thank you for all that you do for God and True Parents.

On Saturday, November 19, we are planning an Ambassador for Peace event. We had scheduled. this
back in March 2020 together with Rev. Kone. However, as we all know we were in a Pandemic and so we
ended up canceling it. Some ministers knew already and were asking when were we going to do it. Then
in March of this year, | met Barry Geller and he told me he was the new SR1 UPF coordinator and we
started to talk about the AFP program taking place. So after the summer and after | finished COVID etc
we finally got to talking about it and put a date down and began with the ATM team to organize again.

It is ready to go now and we have a few people nominated mostly ministers but not all. Pastor Justin
nominated the McCarty couple in our community who have been serving in the military for over 10 years.

I have attached the flyer for more info. Also if you would like to attend please kindly RSVP, so we can be
sure to have enough food and seating as it will be in Belvedere and space is tight. Please if you want to
attend RSVP to Renate Sato at satoreni@ gmail,com. If you want to nominate someone, please kindly
contact me (845 270 2846) as we are almost at capacity.

Sincerely,

Julia Okamoto



